
  January 2023 Utility Report 

 During the month of January the Town of Outlook Water plant produced a total 
of 5'898'900 Imperial Gallons of water. The high/Low chlorine Total range was 1.16-
2.00mg/L, and the chlorine free range was 1.01-1.69mg/L. The turbidity range off the 
filters was 0.063-0.096 NTU. The truck fill sold a total of 223.9 cubic meters of water. 

 On January 19th we had a Water plant/Distribution system from Water Security 
Agency, this was our first inspection with our new temporary EPO Dave Broughton. 
Inspection was successful, we maintained full compliance since last inspection. 

 On January 20th we replaced a failed pump and discharge hose at the East 
Sewage Lift Station, the new lift pump has been operating efficiently since replacement. 
The “old” sewage lift pump has been sent for repairs, and is now available for pickup to 
remain in our stock for emergency use.  

 We experienced furnace issues on our East filter furnace, as well as our 
basement furnace. The East filter furnace had a faulty blower motor replaced, and the 
basement furnace has some maintenance done on it. East furnace is working as 
intended, but our basement furnace may need some more work, a plumber will be 
coming to inspect an d provide an appropriate follow up. 

 We have renovated our Water plant stock shelves to accommodate some WTP 
upgrades slated to take place this year, pictures provided below.  

 


